
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

 
 
  
 
 

IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M170223 
 
  
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Victor M. McCree 
    Executive Director for Operations  
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/    
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS MEMORANDUM – JOINT MEETING 

OF THE FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION 
(FERC) AND THE NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
(NRC), 9:30 A.M., THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 23, 2017, 
COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT 
NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC 
ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
The Commission met jointly with the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) on grid 
reliability, system restoration and recovery plans, critical energy/electric infrastructure 
information, nuclear power plant operations, diverse and flexible coping strategies (FLEX) 
implementation, and cyber security activities. The Commissioners were briefed by FERC staff, 
NRC staff, and a representative of the North American Electric Reliability Corporation. 
 
There were no requirements identified for staff action.  
 
cc: Chairman Svinicki  
 Commissioner Baran  
 Commissioner Burns  
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OIG 
 OPA 
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 
 
 

March 1, 2017 


